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WOAH BLAST # 13 

Albuterol Inhaler 
Changes 

 

 

Ventolin HFA is the 

formulary alternative with 

Western Oregon Advanced 

Health. ProAir is being 

removed from the WOAH 

formulary. Please transition 

your patients to Ventolin 

HFA, or have the provider 

submit a Prior Authorization if 

clinical rationale exists 

restricting this change. 

Pharmacists may make this 

transition subject to store 

policy.  

 

Thank you!  

 
Any Questions or Concerns? 

Please contact:  

Caryn Mickelson, PharmD 

Director or Pharmacy Services 

@ 541-269-4558 

Or  

Please Contact:  

Stacy Tate, CPhT 

Pharmacy Specialist/ 

WOAH Blast Editor 

@ 541-269-0388 
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